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The President’s Corner 
by Mickey Breunig, President -LMAC

Michael Breunig

mbreunig@windstream.net

Finally the flying season is here. The weather is still unpredictable but it gives us 

windows of opportunity that we can take advantage of.

The runway has been resealed and is looking great. This should last us for at least 

another 5 years and we will be budgeting to have to keep it in great shape for years 

to come.

The first club meeting at the field us coming up this Saturday at 11 am. The weather 

isn’t forecast to be very friendly but we typically have good weather to fly before or 

after the meeting. We plan on having hamburgers and hot dogs so not only should 

you bring an airplane, but also bring your appetite.

At the beginning of each flying season we should be extra careful to remember good 

safety habits. It has been several months that some of us have flown much and we 

may have forgotten some of the important safety concerns. Be sure to refresh 

yourself with good safety procedures and develop some good habits this year.

Be Safe and see you at the meeting on Saturday.

I hope to see you at the meeting. 

mailto:mbreunig@windstream.net


Newsletter of the LMAC    May  2019

2www.lmacky.org

91 Paid Members

Future Airfield Maintenance  Accrual Account .

$0.00 Money went to Runway Repair

Educational Savings Account Balance.

$622.04

Funds provided by the Lex. City Council for use in 

Fayette County School programs.

Income and Expense Report as of April 8, 2019

Dues information and forms, click on this link ….. 

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html

DATE TRANSACTION DEPOSIT PAYMENT BALANCE

Treasurer’s Report 
by Carroll Ware,Treasurer

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html
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Minutes of April 11,2019 Meeting
By Jim Newberry, Secretary

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:
Saturday, May 11, at 11:00 AM

Meeting Location: 

LMAC Flying Field

4200 Hedger Lane

Lexington, KY

Visitors are Welcome !!

The monthly meeting of the Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) was 

called to order on April 11 2019 by Club President Mickey Breunig at 7:09 

p.m.   

The minutes of the March meeting were approved. 

Carroll Ware gave a brief treasurer's report and stated we now have 86 paid 

members.   

Jeff Cummings reported that we are currently training two students.

The runway cracks will be filled and runway sealed and restriped .  The cost 

is $5950.

The Trainer Banger event will be scheduled for October this year.  Unlike last 

year there will only be one vs. two last year.  The date is to be determined.

The monthly meeting of the club will be held each Saturday, the Saturday 

following the second Thursday of the month starting in May and running 

through September.

Carroll and Carroll Ware will be graveling the ruts near the porta potty and at 

the end of the east shelter nearest the center pavilion   $350 was approved 

by the members.

The meeting adjourned at 7:58 p.m.
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Blast from the Past
by David J. Price

Hello Club members, I am back after my stroke on February 8. The stroke

knocked out my right leg and arm. I have spent 7 weeks in hospital recovery. I can

walk again and my arm is slowly recovering. My current goals are to drive and fly RC

again, which WILL happen. Many Thanks to all that visited or called me during

recovery. Also many Thanks to those that had me in your thoughts and prayers. Since I

am back, I can continue showing you RC advertisements from yesteryears.

This series of articles will present advertisements from vintage modeling

magazines. The intent is to illustrate technological advances that have taken place in

our hobby. For some it will bring back memories, for newcomers it will present a piece

of history of radio control model aviation.

Here is a product application by photo editor Dick Tichenor, from the June 1976

issue of RCM, for Armor-All. Yes, I have used Armor-All for shinning RC tires. It also

works on clear canopies, heat shrink covering, and increases the life of rubber bands.

Don’t forget Dan’s KY Bluegrass Vintage Festival Fly-in, May 21-22, 2019.
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Runway Improvement

If you haven’t been to the field since last week, the runway repairs are complete. 

The cracks are filled and the runway is sealed and striped. Thanks to everyone for 

their corporation with the closing of the field for a couple days while the repairs were 

being done. It is definitely ready for all the summer activities. It looks great and our 

planes won’t fall into the abyss because the cracks are gone. Hope to see ya out at 

the field soon. You will also notice on the treasurers report that the Airfield 

Maintenance  Accrual Account is now empty.  Just pretend the runway is Green 

instead of Black. Well I guess we will have to start saving again for the next major 

expense. 



Newsletter of the LMAC    May  2019

6www.lmacky.org

Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) 

Numb Thumb Fly……………………………….…........ Jan 1, 2019 Till Cold

KY Bluegrass Vintage Festival Fly-in........................  May 20-21, 2019           

LMAC Club Picnic & Fun Fly........................................  TBD  2019

Kentucky Fall Classic Fly-in.......................................  Sept. 19-22, 2019

Trainer Banger Flying Competition……………..……. Oct  2019

LMAC Swap Meet.......................................................... November 9, 2019

2018 Calendar of Events
(Email John Royalty to add event dates)

Central Kentucky Float Fly  ( CKFF ) 

Charity Float Fly-in Event ………………………....  May 25, 2019

Brown Bag Float Fly-in Event  ……………………  August 31, 2019

Clark County R/C Barnstormers 

Indoor Fly In…………………..…..…………………April 6, 2019

Spring Fun Fly…………………………….…….…  May 11, 2019

Harold Brown Memorial Fly In………...……….  June 8, 2019

Brown Bag Fall Fun Fly………………….….….... September 28, 2019

Indoor Fly-In…………………………………………..November 2, 2019

LMAC Welcomes  
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President -Mickey Breunig mbreunig@windstream.net

Vice President          -Paul Bail pbailjr@yahoo.com

Secretary -Jim Newberry                jjlexky@yahoo.com

Treasurer -Carroll Ware carroll.ware@gmail.com

Safety Officer -Mike Lambert                 mikeandme1081@yahoo.com

Senior Advisor -Gayle Moore                  p51moore@yahoo.com

News Editor -John Royalty royaltyj1@twc.com

Training Coord. -Jeff Cummings jtcummings@bellsouth.net

2019 Club Officers

Thanks to Coyote Hobbies for their support to

the Lexington Model Airplane Club

We are Lexington’s only family-owned brick and mortar hobby shop! Our primary focus is

on remote control vehicles of all types. We offer service and parts for airplanes, helicopters,

cars, trucks, drones, as well as 1/24 drag slot cars. All of our staff participates directly in the

hobby in some form or fashion. Come see us for all your R/C hobby needs.

Coyote Hobbies
Eastland Shopping Center

1301 Winchester Rd. Suite 121,  

Lexington, KY 40509

(859) 253-9330    

www.coyotehobbies.com


